New Mexico
Oil Conservation Commisison
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

July 29, 1953

Bay Petroleum Corpe.
Box 1106
Kopwell, New Mexico

Atts Loyis L, Parish
Dear Lous

Since approving your Notice of Imtention to Drill on the

#1 Sulliven~Frame in the Southeast Quarter Sectlon G2 TN=OW
we have received another set of plavs from the San cuan
Engineering Co in Parmington showing the locetion mowad
from the Southeast of the Southeast to the Northeast, of the
Southeast. The footelle on the new plat is 990% from the
East and 1650% from the Souths

If this location has besn moved it will bs necessary to re-
submit Notice of Intention to Drill showing the cobrected
locatione It will be necessary to do this because we have
already distributed the original Notice of Intention to Drill
and everybody's records will be incorrecte If the locstion
was drilled as originally filed, please disregerd this letter.

Yours very truly,

Bmery Ce Ag:o}.d
' 0il1 & Gas, speetor
District '#3

ECAszks



